FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
When were the street gullies last cleansed on Braunstone Lane East including the service road and pavement gullies in front of the houses from Amy St to the junction of Narborough Road South. Also Middleton St from the junction of Lutterworth Rd to the bridge where rhe road becomes Braunstone Lane East. 
The drains on Braunstone Lane East, including Braunstone Lane East Service Rd were last cleaned on the 01/10/24.  

The drains on Middleton Street were last cleaned on 28/01/25.  

When is the next cleansing scheduled.

There are over 45,000 drains in the city of Leicester and we aim to clean each drain in the city on a 24 month cleansing cycle.  The next time that the drains on Middleton Street and Braunstone Lane East/Service Road are scheduled to be cleaned will be around late September/October 2026.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
